
RESCISSION OF BOIL WATER NOTICE

August 16, 2023 

  TO RESIDENTS OF THE CITY OF BONIFAY LIVING IN THE AREA OF; N. 
Oklahoma, E. Evans, E. Penssylvania, E. Martin Luther King Jr, N. Hubbard,  
E. Nebraska, and E. Hwy 90.

THE August 15, 2023  “BOIL WATER NOTICE" IS HEREBY RESCINDED. THE 
FDEP REQUIRED WATER SAMPLES WERE SATISFACTORY AND THE WATER 
IS SAFE TO DRINK. 

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CALL Trey Barbee, at 850-258-2514 

  TREY BARBEE 
PUBLIC WORKS 

SUPERINTENDENT
850-258-2514




